
  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our first annual 
New Year Lecture on 16 January 2020!  

 
In his lecture titled "Figuring out how to Reconfigure African 

Studies"  
Prof. Dr. Rüdiger Seesemann will explore the various 

layers, levels, and intricacies implied in the reconfiguration 
of African Studies, and also highlight the conceptual shift 

required to steer the study of Africa in new directions.  
 

You may either come join us in person at  
University of Bayreuth, NW1, H15  

 
or watch the live stream available at 4.p.m. on 16 January 

2020  
following this link:  

Live Stream   

 

   

https://mms.uni-bayreuth.de/Panopto/Pages/Sessions/List.aspx#folderID=%22b9b56fca-3d21-42fa-9788-a97a00f9a473%22
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For more 
information 
on this year's 
annual New 
Year Lecture 
by Prof. Dr. 
Rüdiger 
Seesemann 
as well as the 
program click 
here:  
 

 & Program

 Information 
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